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Memo 
 

To: Kaycee Hathaway, CDS 

 

From:  Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor 

 

Date:  11/07/14   

 

RE:   SP-14-00003 Sullivan SP 

Please use the following comments for this project: 

 

It is our understanding from application documents that the project intends to use: 

• Snoqualmie Pass Utility District for water and sewer services 

      

Therefore; prior to final plat approval, KCPHD requires the applicant provide a signed letter of 

agreement between the public water system purveyor or official (Snoqualmie PUD group A Water 

System) and the land developer/owner granting the delivery of potable water for the entire 

development.  

PLAT NOTES: 

The final plat note shall include the following statement: 

“The approval of this land division does not guarantee there is a legal right to withdraw ground water” 

 


